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Primary Gold Pty Ltd - Rustlers Roost and Quest 29 Open-cut Mine Redevelopment

Draft Environmental Impact Statement

Hanking Australia Investment Pty Ltd, through its subsidiary Primary Gold Pty Ltd, has submitted a
Draft Environmental Impact Statement (Draft EIS).

Primary Gold Pty Ltd proposes to recommence gold mining (three pits) and processing at Rustlers
Roost Mine. Five satellite pits at Quest29 Mine will also be mined and ore transported to be
processed at Rustlers Roost.

The proposed mine redevelopment is located in the Mount Bundey region, approximately 100km
southeast of Darwin, via the Arnhem Highway.

The proposed activities will utilize and augment existing infrastructure. There will be construction of
a new process plant, workers accommodation, administration buildings, Tailing’s Storage Facility,
waste dumps and other mining infrastructure.

The proposal is being assessed at the level of Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) by the Northern
Territory Environmental Protection Authority (NT EPA) and Primary Gold has submitted a draft EIS
for assessment.

Hard copies of the Draft EIS are available for viewing from Saturday 6th November to Thursday 13
January 2022 at the following locations:

e DEPWS /NT EPA, 1st Floor, Arnhemica House, 16 Parap Road, Parap

e Department of the Chief Minister and Cabinet, Level 12, NT House, 22 Mitchell Street,
Darwin

e Department of Industry, Tourism and Trade, 3rd Floor, Paspalis Centrepoint, 48 Smith Street
Mall, Darwin

e Environment Centre Northern Territory, Unit 3, 98 Woods Street, Darwin

e Northern Land Council, 45 Mitchell Street, Darwin

e Northern Territory Library, Parliament House, Darwin

e Taminmin Community Library, Challoner Circuit, Humpty Doo NT 0836

For more information, please click on the following links:

1. Overview Summary of the Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Click Here

2. For the complete Draft EIS, link to the NT EPA website. Click Here


https://www.hankingmining.com/uploads/soft/211102/3-211102100513.pdf
https://ntepa.nt.gov.au/consultation/open-consultations

